
Pulmonary Fibrosis Support Group Meeting  

 

Hello,  

On Thursday, September 1, 2022 and 5pm, Dr. Jeganathan will be hosting a support group meeting for 

patients with pulmonary fibrosis (PF) and interstitial pulmonary disease (ILD). The meeting is open to all 

patients, their caregivers, and friends or family of people living PF and ILD.  

Participating in a support group may improve your emotional well-being and have a positive impact on 

your health by offering you an opportunity to connect with others who are facing similar experiences, 

obtain practical information, and to receive support. Support groups can also be a valuable resource for 

your caregivers, other family members, and friends.  

Due to Covid-19 restrictions, this will be a virtual meeting conducted via Zoom. For this meeting we will 

discuss the research opportunities that are available to patients with PF and ILD. There are new 

treatments on the horizon and your participation in a clinical research trial helps further the 

understanding of PF and ILD. Please join us to see if this is something that might be of interest to you. 

Dr. Jeganathan will also be available for a Q&A session after the presentation. Your questions may be 

about any topic you would like to discuss.  

Please joins us using the Zoom link below. If you would like me to email you the link, I can be reached at 

jmerrillhenry@llu.edu.  

ZOOM LINK:  

https://llu.zoom.us/j/96975558610  

One tap mobile1-669-900-6833 Meeting ID: 969 7555 8610 

Thank you,  

Jeanette Merrill-Henry, RCP-RRT-NPS 

Program Coordinator  
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